MSC: Resignation of member of Supervisory Board
On 22 Nov 2018, Phu Nhuan Service Joint Stock Company announced the resignation of member of Supervisory Board as follows:
On 22 Nov 2018, Phu Nhuan Service Joint Stock Company received the resignation of Mr. To Thanh Tung – member of Supervisory Board with reasons as follows: “not able to hold and complete tasks of a member of Supervisory Board of the Company due to some personal issues”
Mr. To Thanh Tung’s resignation will be approved at the extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders on 12 Dec 2018
